URGENT

No. 0204.2/ 2261

Ministry of Natural Resources
and Environment

92 Soi Phahon Yothin 7
Phahon Yothin Road
Bangkok 10400 Thailand
Tel/Fax: +66 2 278 8621

23 September B.E. 2562 (2019)
Dear Ms. Ramguttee,
Subject:  The Sixth Operational Phase of the GEF Small Grants Programme in Thailand

Reference is made to your letter dated September 5, 2019 regarding the request
for “No Objection” on the Project Document of the Sixth Operational Phase of the GEF
Small Grants Programme in Thailand.

In my capacity as Thailand GEF Operational Focal Point, | acknowledged that
the aboved-mention project has already been endorsed by the GEF’s CEO, and UNDP will
commence the project implementation early next month. | hope that the inception
workshop can be held as planned and be successful, and the most important, be

consistency with Thailand’s stance and circumstances.

Thank you for your kind cooperation.

Yours sincerely,
W . Shmettn_—

Dr. Wijarn Simachaya
Permanent Secretary
Ministry of Natural Resources and Environment
Thailand GEF Operational Focal Point

Ms. Lovita Ramguttee
Resident Representative a.i.

United Nations Development Programme (UNDP)
Thailand
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